
    
 

March 19, 2024 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[24-RI-01]  

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Businesses of Sparling Ave and Harrow Street 
 
RE: 2024 Industrial Street Renewal Project – Harrow Street from Harrow Street to Sparling 

Avenue and Sparling Avenue from Harrow Street to West Limit 

 

We are planning construction on Harrow Street from Harrow Street to Sparling Avenue and Sparling Avenue 
from Harrow Street to the west limit. 

Construction start: Summer 2024 
Duration:  5 weeks  

We will: 

• Repair the concrete curb and sidewalk where required 

• Remove existing asphalt and repair the concrete pavement 

• Place new asphalt 

• Restore approaches and boulevards  

We also install a new concrete sidewalk on the south side of Sparling Avenue. 

Please email richard.hawkins@wsp.com if you have:  

• Accessibility needs 

• Access and delivery requirements  

• Planned special events  

• Underground appurtenances such as sprinkler systems or lighting cables within six metres (20 feet) 

of the curb  

• Questions about the project 

You will receive another letter approximately two weeks prior to construction with more information about 
timing and access.  

Sincerely, 
 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Councillor John Orlikow – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Ryan Munro, C.E.T. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 
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